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We are proud to announce that Dinah Ortiz, Of Counsel at Hopkins Carley, was 
selected for the 2024 Lawdragon 500 X – The Next Generation. Those selected 
represent more than 200 law firms, each stronger for the talent, the vision, the 
hope these lawyers bring. Congratulations on this well-deserved honor Dinah!

Click here for the full list of lawyers selected
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